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Water Department Work Vehicle 
 
When we made an addition to the water department employee roster, we did not add an 
additional work truck for the added employee as the two new members were learning 
the system and working together. Now that they have had time to learn and work in the 
system they are able to work independently so the addition of a third vehicle is key to 
keep the employees productive.   
 
We have obtained quotes for a work truck with utility bed to store additional tools and 
water parts.  The water utility has available funds in both water depreciation and 
operating to purchase the truck.  I would recommend the lower bid.   
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